
More money for Wokingham social care

I put the case to the Chancellor before the Autumn Statement for more money
for Councils like Wokingham where social service demand has been exceeding
available grant aid and tax revenue. I was pleased to see he has agreed and
provided £2.8bn more for next year and £4.7bn the following year. I urge
Wokingham Borough again to send in the detailed  case for more money so the
Council can get its fair share of these substantial new resources.
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